
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

15. ELMWOOD SHOPPING PRECINCT ENHANCEMENT – PARTNERSHIP OPPORTUNITY 
 
 The Community Advocate reported on initial discussions held with representatives of the Elmwood 

shopkeepers on the potential for enhancement of the Elmwood Shopping Precinct and invited the 
Board to consider the opportunity to establish a working party for the purpose of advancing this 
initiative.   

 
 The Board resolved that a working party comprising Faimeh Burke, Val Carter and Pat Harrow be 

established as a subset of the Works, Traffic and Environment Committee to work on the Elmwood 
Shopping Precinct enhancement project. 

 
 


